Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education DQQJED

Region Vi, Central Visayas peranrmner B or toeanoN

DIVISION OF CEBU PROVINCE

Sudlon, Lahug, Cebu City

February 2, 2018

DiVISIGCN MEMORANDUM
No, oK , 5. 2018

CORRIGENDUM TO DIVISION MEMORANDUM NO. 076, S. 2018
RE: NATIONAL GREENING PROGRAM {(NGP)} ENHANCEMENT
AND CONTEXTUALIZATION TRAINING (157 BATCH)

To : Assistant Division Superintendents
Education Supervisors/Coordinators
District Supervisors/OICs
Elementary and Secondary Schools Heads

1 Relative to Division Memorandum No. 076, . 2018 entitled, “National Greening Program
(NGP) Enhancement and Contextualization Training,” (Ist Batch) this Office announces the
indefinite postponement of the training scheduled on February 7-9, 2018 at Fortuna Hotel,
Borromeo Street, Cebu City.

2. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is directed.

RHEA MARJA. ANGTUD, Ed.D., CESO VI
SghoolsWivision Superintendent



